
 
IDP Dexterity Testing Notice  
Dexterity Testing for the 2017 application cycle for the International Dentistry Program will be held in 
August 2016. LLUSD will be evaluating applications for eligibility to test on a first-come, first-served basis 
determined by the date an applicant’s file is complete. There are limited spaces available for testing. 
Applicants are encouraged to complete their application as soon as possible to improve the chance of 
receiving an invitation for testing.  
LLUSD accepts no responsibility/liability related to official documents not being received in a timely 

manner. Please refer to our website at http://www.llu.edu/apply/intltrans.html for information on 

ordering foreign transcripts or other official documents. 

http://www.llu.edu/apply/intltrans.html

